[bookmark: _GoBack]From: Wendlebury PC 
Sent: 15 February 2017 14:53
To: Matthew Parry
Subject: Planning application reference 16/02586/OUT

Dear Mr Parry,

The Parish Council considered the potential prospective application – reference 16/02586/OUT – at the January Parish Council Meeting and had the following comments.
 
The Parish Council welcomed the development, but had concerns about traffic from the development using the village as a rat run, both north and south bound.
 
The Parish Council requests that a robust, enforceable, Travel Plan is included in the conditions for development to ensure that tenants and employees at the Park do not use this back road through the village.
 
I trust that this is of help to you.

Yours sincerely,

Jane Olds

-- 
Jane Olds
Clerk to Wendlebury Parish Council
13 Oak Close
Bicester
OX26 3XD
01869 247171


